&, Student Notices

Wednesday, November 1, 2023
Announcement

The Language Challenge Exam deadline is today. Please hand in the completed application package to your
counsellor before the end of the day.

Today, starting at 3:15 Waterloo University will be in Room 103. They will talk about life at Waterloo, their
programs, admission requirements, and much more. See you there!

Reminding all grade 9’s, if you have not returned the immunization consent forms, please return it by FRIDAY this
week. The drop off box is in the main office.

Do you love to dance? Do you want to compete?

Audition for the SLSS Dance Team!

Come to the Theatre on Thursday, November 2 from 3:00 to 5:30.
See you there!




